
ibecproject 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Tsujiuchi, Greg <gtsujiuchi@cityofhawthorne.org > 
Thursday, December 26, 2019 11 :38 AM 
ibecproject 

Subject: Notice Received 

Hi Mindy, 

I received the notice of election to proceed that you had sent to our City Manager's Office, dated December 13th for the 

IBEC. 

Was this sent out as part of the process to notify jurisdictions that the Governor has approved this project for 
streamlining? And so at this point you are sending out the required notification that is stipulated under Section 
21168.6.8? - -. 

Hope all has been we!I with you and you had a great Christmas! 

Greg 

Greg S. Tsujiuchi 
Director of Planning & Development 
4455 W. 126th Street 

Hawthorne, California 90250 
Office: 310-349-2970 
Email: gtsujiuchi@cityofhawthorne.org 
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